
Ricoh Company Ltd 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
American Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
Subject:  Requesting Class II permissive change for FCC ID: BBP-OTE0A91 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request a Class II Permissive change for  
FCC ID: BBP-OTE0A91, original granted on 15/12/2023. 
 
There is no other modifications except for the following content: 
 
1. Changed the factory address.(New: NO.305, Liaobu songbai Road, Liaobu Town, 
Dongguan City,Guangdong Province, P.R.China) 

 
2. In terms of hardware, changed the layout of the TYPE-C board. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 
application. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Name: Atsushi Yasuda 
 
Funtion: Manager 
 
Date: 2024-08-06 
 
Signed : 


